156

5 Fisherville Road,
A.pt ° ma'
Willowdale, Ontario.

1 November, 1970,

Mr. Gary Drouin,
2815 Curry Ave,

¥indsor 21, Cntario.

Dear Gary,

Thank you for your letter to the Comet and Nova Section., Enclosed
are forms describing this section. They are a little out of date, but
can be used until re-organization of the Observation Sections of the

Royal Astronomical Society of Canada is complete.

Best regards, and good observing,

e

Jim Low
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